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Last week’s Well Done Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support, 
Mrs. V Dilnot                                                                                                                     

Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

Royal Visit 
We are delighted to announce that HRH the 
Duke of Cornwall will be visiting Nansledan 
school on Friday 6th March. 
The visit will take place within usual school 
hours so will not impact on drop off or pick up 
times. Wraparound Club and our Go Active 
sports club will go ahead as normal. 
The visit will result in some changes within 
the school day as we make the most of the 
opportunity to celebrate the official opening 
of Nansledan School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St Piran’s Day Celebrations 
 
We are inviting pupils to come to school dressed in a 
Cornish themed outfit on Thursday 5th March. We 
suggest Cornish tartan, black & white or Cornish Gold. 
  
We’ll be performing The Trelawney as                                            
part of our celebrations and are  
looking forward to celebrating with  
pasties at lunch time. 

 

Wraparound provision 
 

Please be aware that there will be no afterschool 
wraparound provision on the last day of term 27th 
March 2020.  A reminder that children should 
now be collected from the main school  
entrance where there is a bell to the                          
left-hand side of the entrance doors. 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class 

w/e 21.02.2020 

Jemison 91.6% 

Shackleton 97.3% 

Newton 97.2% 

Anning 97.0% 

Trevithick 95.9% 

Johnson 95.9% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Shackleton 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

• Thursday 5th March - St Piran’s Day (pasty Lunch) 

• Friday 6th March - St Piran’s Picnic lunch 

• Tuesday 17th March - Y6 Opera Experience Day 

• Thursday 26th March – Food and Farming Day –
Y3/4 

• 15th-17th April – Y3/4 Residential Trip to Porthpean 

• 20th-22nd July – Y5/6 Residential Trip to Nine Ashes 
 

Parent consultations 
Parent consultations are being held on Monday 16th and 

Wednesday 18th March.  These can now be booked through 
the Arbor App. 

 

Our World Book Day - Friday 13th March 
As we are celebrating St Piran’s Day on 5th March, we will be 
celebrating our own World Book Day the following week.  
Children are invited to come dressed as their favourite book 
character. No donations necessary as this is not a 
fundraising event. 
If you have an old costume you are happy to                            
donate, we will have a costume swap rail in                        
the school entrance foyer from Monday 9th                  
March. 
 

Coronavirus Update 
 

As an Aspire Trust School, we are 
continuing to seek regular 
updates and guidance to ensure 
minimised  risk.  We will keep you 
informed where necessary of any 
changes to procedures. 

Residential Camps                      

The balance of camp monies can now 

be paid through the Arbor app in 

instalments if you wish.  The deadline 

for Year 3/4 camp is 25th March and 

the Year 5/6 camp is 1st June.   

 

Friends of Nansledan 
Meeting 

Today at 3.30pm 
Please come along to vote for 

our new committee and to 

share a drink and some cake! 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web

